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“Lewis argues convincingly 
that the varying perspect-
ives inspired by the writ-
ers’ lived experiences in 
the African, European, or 
American cultural milieu 
form the basis of a truly 
unique and transnational 
literature.”—James J. 
Davis, Professor of Spanish 
and Associate Dean for the 
Division of the Humanities, 
Howard University

“Provides an excellent 
overview of a little-known 
area of African Hispano-
phone cultures and litera-
tures.”—Dellita Martin-
Ogunsola, University of 
Alabama, author of The 
Eve-Hagar Paradigm in 
the Fiction of Quince 
Duncan
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